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Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest 2022 at Plaistow and Kirdford
Wednesday 9th November
On Wednesday 9th November, we will be coming together as a school community to
celebrate harvest which we postponed from earlier in the term. While a little later than usual
for a Harvest Festival, we will be thinking in broader terms of what we can be grateful for. In

keeping with Plaistow and Kirdford tradition, we will be holding our Harvest Festival in Holy
Trinity Church, Plaistow in services led by Reverend Clive Jenkins and Mrs Janice Taylor.

Due to the limited space inside the church we will be holding two services so that we can fit
all of the children and parents in.

The first service will be at 1.30pm and will be for Years 5, 3 and 1. The second service will be
at 2.30pm for 6, 4, 2 and Reception. By splitting the classes this way there will be as much of
an even spread of children as possible while allowing room for adults to attend. Parents and
families are invited to attend both services if their children are split across the year groups.

The service will be made up of a combination of songs, readings and a prayer lead by our
Lay Preacher Janice Taylor.

Harvest Collection

It is virtually impossible to watch the news and not hear about the impact the recent
increases in cost of living are having on families across the country and our local area. There
is a terrific food bank that operates in Plaistow Village that serves the communities across
Ifold, Plaistow, Kirdford and the surrounding areas. It would be amazing if families can spare
a donation that can be brought to school that we can pass on to the food bank. The
donations can be made up of cans, dried goods (pasta or rice), jars or even items like
washing detergent or babies nappies. Donations can be brought to school from Thursday 3rd
November.

Thank you as always for your support for both our school and our community. We look
forward to seeing you at our Harvest Festival.

With best wishes,

Charlie King
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